PERMANENT MISSION OF THE HASHEMITE KINGDOM OF JORDAN
VIENNA

Ref. No.: 10/ /\\\Y
NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United
Nations in Vienna presents its compliments to the United Nations Office for Outer
Space Affairs (UNOOSA). With reference to the invitation circular OOSA/2025/59
dated 28 July 2025, The Embassy has the honour to inform that the Hashemite Kingdom
of Jordan has designated Mr. Abdallah Awwad Al-Ghrair, representative of the Royal
Jordanian Geographic Centre, to participate in the intersessional meetings of the Action
Team on Lunar Activities Consultation (ATLAC) of COPUOS.

The Embassy kindly requests that Mr. Al-Ghrair be included in all relevant
communications and documentation pertaining to ATLAC’s upcoming meetings. His
contact details are as follows:

- Mr. Abdallah Al-Ghrair
Royal Jordanian Geographic Centre

The Permanent Mission of the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan to the United Nations in
Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office for Outer
Space Affairs the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 02 September 2025

United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs, Vienna International Centre
E-mail: oosa@un.org
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